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I strongly oppose this measure. 

This will remove access to voting for many people, including disabled people, 

working people, people without transportation, rural people, people who’ve lost their 

ID or couldn’t afford to renew it that year, and more. 

We already have a successful system in place. 

We do not have a problem with fraud in this system. 

As we have seen in other states, in person only voting not only creates barriers to 

voting, but also makes voters vulnerable to harassment. 

*If you make this change to in-person voting only, you are encouraging voter 

suppression.* We will be watching closely which politicians are in support and 

opposition to this measure. 


